
 

RACV 2021 NATIONAL VETERAN VEHICLE RALLY                                                               

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 

The VCCA (Vic) is calling for Expressions of Interest in attending the 2021 national rally to be held in 

Swan Hill.  The event will be conducted by the VCCA(Vic) and is run under the auspices of The 

Association of Veteran Car Clubs in Australia (TAVCCA.)  

By completing this EOI you will be included in all future communications, updates and bulletins as 

the event approaches. 

 

DATES 

The rally will be held in and around the Rural City of Swan Hill from Sunday 10th October to Saturday 

16th October 2021 

 

RACV – PRINCIPAL SPONSOR 

Formed in 1903, the RACV played a key role in the successful development of motoring in Victoria in 

the veteran era, the era of interest of veteran car enthusiasts around Australia.  It is therefore 

entirely appropriate, and very welcome that the RACV is the principal sponsor of the RACV 2021 

National Veteran Vehicle Rally at Swan Hill.  We thank the RACV for their active interest in the 

Veteran Car Club of Australia (Victoria), and for the long-term relationship with them we have 

enjoyed.   

 

REQUIRED CONTACT INFORMATION: You will need to complete these compulsory fields.   

Name:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Street address: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Suburb/Town: ____________________________State/Territory: _________ Postcode: _________ 

Phone Number: _________________________________________ 

Are you a member of a TAVCCA Club? Y / N Which one? (Name only one.): _________________ 

 

Please Turn Over… 

 

 



 

 

OPTIONAL EXTRA QUESTIONS: We ask that you also supply other information to assist the Directors 

in the planning of the event. 

 

What style of accommodation are you likely to require?            Hotel/Motel  

 Caravan Park Cabin   Caravan Park Site (Motorhome, caravan, tent etc.)  

 B&B     Accommodation not required 

 

Total expected number of adults included in your entry:   _________________ 

 

Total expected number of children U16 included in your entry:  _________________ 

 

What vehicle are you likely to bring: ________________________________________ 

 

 

 

EMAIL THIS FORM (both sides) TO: nationalrally@veterancarclub.org.au 

OR POST THIS FORM TO:  Claudia Holding, 16 Willowtree Drive, Werribee 3030 

RALLY CONTACT DETAILS 

Rally email    nationalrally@veterancarclub.org.au 

Rally Directors  Michael Holding 0407 008 895 

Claudia Holding 0402 484 036 

Rally website  Link via www.veterancarclub.org.au 
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